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San Antonio, Texas 78297

June 18, 1975

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Please excuse the form letter but I need to reach 52 persons
at once.

I need your cooperation in a very important project that
involves you.

4
DEDICATION REWARDED has received enough readers response
to justify our printing it in booklet form. We are
compiling all the profiles that ran the first year - from
February 1973 to February 1974 - as Volume I. Our goal is
to have it ready by September for distribution when school
starts.

The booklet will be bilingual and is scheduled to go to press
the first week in July.

I am sending you copy of your profile as it appeared then.
Please make all necessary corrections - additions or deletions
at your earliest convenience. For those of you from out of
town if it is more convenient for you to call me and give me the
corrections by phone please do so at 512-225-7411, or mail
them as soon as possible.

Those living in San Antonio can either call me or drop it by
the office.

We need the copy as soon as possible so we can get the translation
under way. I will contact you later for photographs that will
be used as illustrations.

We are so anxious to get this going. Your immediate consideration
is greatly appreciated. Thank you.

Kindest regards,-

THE EXPRESS-NEWS CORPORATION Area Code 512-225-7411 ,


